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Construction Begins Along Dulles Airport Access Road 

The Dulles Corridor Metrorail Project has begun work along the Dulles International Airport 

Access Highway (DIAAH), commonly known as the Dulles Access Road.  This activity is part of 

Phase 1 of the new Metrorail extension. Travelers will see activity in the median between the 

Dulles Toll Road and the DIAAH in the area stretching from Hunter Mill Road to the Reston 

Parkway. 

Contractors will be working for several months to relocate utilities, clear trees and brush, and 

prepare for construction of the Wiehle Avenue Metrorail station, which will be located just 

west of Wiehle Avenue. The work will be performed daily Monday through Saturday.  

Foundation work for the station will begin later this year. 

Occasional lane closures may be required as work progresses. Motorists should stay alert and 

be prepared for these construction activities. 

If you have any construction-related emergencies, please call the Dulles Corridor Metrorail 

Project Hotline at 877-585-6789. 

For further information about the project, please visit our project website at 

www.dullesmetro.com or call 703-572-0506.  

 


